
 

 

 

 

 

 

02/17/2022 Copyright © 2022 
Aldrich & Bonnefin, PLC 

All Rights Reserved 
 

 

NFIP Extended through March 11, 2022 

 Just hours before the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) was set to expire, the 
president signed the “Further Additional Extending Government Funding Act” (H.R. 6617) that, 
among other things, extended the NFIP for three weeks from the date authorized, to March 11, 
2022.  Without this bill, the NFIP was set to expire on February 18, 2022.  The law firm will continue 
to monitor and report on the NFIP’s status.  Contact Stephanie Shea if you have any questions 
about the flood insurance regulations at SShea@ABLawyers.com.  


